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Healthy Students, Promising Futures Survey

From HSPF: "We know how important school Medicaid is in providing
sustainable funding for school health services. Now, more than ever, it is
important to be able to demonstrate the value of school Medicaid–and
what’s at risk if school Medicaid funding is cut.

To assess the potential impact of cuts on school health services, resources
and funding, Healthy Schools Campaign, in partnership with AASA, the
Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO), National
Alliance for Medicaid in Education (NAME) and Council for Advancement
and Support of Education (CASE), is distributing an online survey. This
survey is designed for school district leaders, administrators and district-
level staff, including business and finance officials.

We're aiming to gather at least 1,000 responses. If you can participate,
please take a few minutes to complete this survey or forward it to other
school district partners or colleagues. We would love to hear your feedback!

You can take the survey here.

Survey data will be compiled in the aggregate, and results will be shared to
inform federal and state policymakers about the school Medicaid program
and the impact of proposed federal cuts. Individual responses are
voluntary, and respondents will be kept anonymous.

The deadline for responses is February 15, 2025."
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